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A NOTE FROM MS. HACKNEY
ESP registration for the 2021-2022 school year opens
Friday, July 9, 2021 at 9 a.m. To register, visit

www.ezchildtrack.com/esp/parent on a desktop or

laptop and select the "2021-2022 ESP School Year

Program". Your child must be registered to attend a

Murfreesboro City School for the 2021-2022 school year

prior to registering for ESP. 

Registration Fees: $40 for 1 child, $60 for families

The last day of Summer ESP is July 30, 2021.
Beginning Monday, August 2, your child must be

registered for the "2021-2022 ESP School Year Program"

in order to continue attending ESP.

We will be back at Discovery School starting July 26!

Kindercamp is July 26-30. Your incoming Kindergarten

student must be registered to attend. Please register as

soon as possible in order for the teachers to plan and

get an accurate count.

We miss all of your kiddos dearly and hope to see you all

at the start of the Fall school semester!

Please don't hesitate to reach out to us if you have any

questions or concerns.
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ESP Registration for the

2021-2022 School Year

Opens at 9 a.m.
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Discovery School

 

Kindercamp 

9:00-1:00  |  $60 per child

 

July 30
Last Day of Summer ESP
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REMINDERS FOR JULY

We are looking forward to being back

at Discovery School soon!

Breakfast and lunch will be provided 

for all students throughout Summer 

while Summer School is in session. 

Every child that attends ESP in the 

afternoon, even Summer School

students, need to still provide their

own snack as we will not be providing

snack. Summer feeding will end
July 21. 

Below are dates that we will NOT
be fed breakfast and lunch. If your
child attends ESP these days, they will

need a breakfast, lunch and snack:

- Thursday, July 1
- Friday, July 2
- Tuesday, July 6

If your child has left anything at Black

Fox, please make sure they claim it

before we go back to Discovery School

on July 26. Black Fox will be donating

any items in the lost and found that

are not claimed at the end of

summer.
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